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SEP o 2 1988 

Virgini·a Electric and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. D. S. Cruden, Vice President, 

Nuclear Operations 
P. 0. Box 26666 
Richmond, VA 23261 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE 
DOCKET NOS. 50-280 AND 50-281 

• 

'This confirms the conversation between N. E. Hardwick of yoor staff and 
F. Cantrel 1 of my staff, · on August 11, 1988, concerning · an Enforcement 
Conference to be conducted at the NRC Region II Office on September 16, 1988, 
at 10:30 a.~. We requested this meeting to discuss safety-related cleanliness 

. proble~s which have occurred at Surry. Enclosed is a proposed meeting agenda. 

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us. 

Enclosure: 
Proposed Meeting Agenda 

cc w/encl: 
D. L. Benson, Station Manager 
N. E. Hardwick, Manager - Nuclear 

Programs and Licensing 

bee w/encl: 
NRC Resident Inspector 
DRS Technical Assistant 
Document Control Desk 
Commonwealth of Virginia 
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Sincerely, 

Original signed by 
J. Philip Stohr (for) 

J. Nelson Grace 
Regional Administrator 
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ENCLOSURE 

PROPOSED MEETING AGENDA 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

SEPTEMBER 16, 1988 

I. Opening Remarks 

II. Issues of Concern 

A. Basic foreign material exclusion (FME) 
and clea~li·ness issues of Inspection Reports 
50-280,281/88-26 and 88-28 

B. Safety significance of debris in the 
containment pumps for both units 

C. FME program implementation 

D. Corrective actions regarding FME issues 

Ill. Closing Remarks 
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